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TO: MUSEUM OF RIVERSIDE BOARD      DATE:  JULY 28, 2021 
  
FROM:  BOARD DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE WARDS: ALL 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSS MUSEUM OF RIVERSIDE BOARD PARTICIPATION IN MOON 

FESTIVAL ON SEPTEMBER 21, 2021 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
To discuss Museum of Riverside Board participation in Moon Festival on September 21, 2021. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Museum of Riverside Board discusses Museum of Riverside Board participation in 
Moon Festival on September 21, 2021. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
At its meeting on May 28, 2021, the Board Development Committee determined to organize 
Museum of Riverside Board presence at the Moon Festival, scheduled to take place at Heritage 
House on September 21, 2021.  Committee member Cynthia Zdilor agreed to lead the planning. 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Museum of Riverside Board members have a duty of advocacy and support of the Museum, as 
codified in its Standing Rules.  Staffing an information table at Moon Festival provides the Board 
with its first opportunity since prior to the pandemic for direct interaction with the visiting public. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Prepared by: Robyn G. Peterson, Ph.D., Museum Director 
Approved by: Kris Martinez, Interim Assistant City Manager 


